


































As Always, Thank You to Helping Hands' 
Supporters—For September we wish to 
mention: 
Roseville Christian Church, Sandra Clark,  
H2 Goldwing Chapter, Claire Prichett,  
LaJune Carlson, Steve Erlandson,  
Bayer Crop Services, Diane, Huston,  
Jonna Young, Boy Scout Troop #265,  
Mr. L. Schar - C. Josephson Memorial, Steven 
and Cheryl Sanders-C. Josephson Memorial,  
Janet Cunningham-C. Josephson Memorial, 
Mike and Betty Hennefent and Family  
-C. Josephson Memorial 
Cub Scout Pack #336 

Together, 
a difference  
can be made 
in our  
community.

October  2019

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

Proud Member Agency

            Helping Hands of Roseville 
                N E W S L E T T E REst. 2012

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing 
assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.
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On September 14, 2019, Cub Scouts from Pack 336 fanned out over the village of Roseville on their 5th Annual Food 
Drive, hanging shopping bags on door knobs in an effort to collect non-perishable food and paper goods for Helping 
Hands food pantry.  And once again the people of the town shared generously!  Over 400 lbs of food was collected on 

September 21 by the Cub Scouts and their Pack Leader Clinton Pedigo.

Helping Hands greatly appreciates all the work and sharing that went into making 
this annual event a success in 2019.  

Scouts Andrew and Brandon along with Callie pose with some of the goods brought in on September 21, 2019

We Love River Bend Food Bank's 
Free Produce!! 

Thanks to RiverBend's efforts to connect retail surplus 
with local food pantries and soup kitchens, Helping 
Hands of Roseville is able to offer an array of fresh 
fruits and vegetables each week, at no charge. 
RiverBend makes it possible for the walk-in cooler go 
from this....   

       to this: 

Thank you River Bend Food Bank for helping 
us feed hungry people. 

Numbers 
for 

September 

201  
Family Visits 

756 
IndividualsServed, 

including 
305 children

2019-2020

Officers:


Cheryl Britt

-President 

Grace McCrery 
- Vice President

Amy Corman


-Treasurer 
Deb Johnston


-Secretary 
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